
 

Bureau of Library Development services are funded under the provisions of the Library 
Services and Technology Act from the Institute of Museum and Library Services. Florida's 
LSTA program is administered by the Department of State's Division of Library and 
Information Services. 

 
For FY2021-22, the percentage of total costs for the E-Rate and Director Connections 
programs financed with federal money is 66%; the federal dollar amount to be spent on the 
programs is $50,607. These programs do not include any non-governmental funding. 

 

 

Winter 2022 
Division Orientation 

 

Thursday, January 27, 12:30 – 4:30 p.m. Eastern 
 

• Welcome 

• Welcome by Secretary of State (invited) 

• Introductions 

• Florida Public Library Directors Panel Discussion  
Mary Jane Little, Facilitator, Retired Library Director 
Mary Balint, Administrator, Panhandle Public Library Cooperative System 
Craig Clark, Director, Boynton Beach City Library 
Eric Head, Director, Citrus County Library System 
Tabitha Washington, Director, Gadsden County Public Library System 

 
Friday, January 28, 12:30 – 4:30 p.m. Eastern 

• Welcome 

• DLIS Program Area Introductions 

• Evaluation and Next Steps 

• Division Council and Board Member Discussion (optional) 

  

 

 

  


